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August 7, 2020 

 

Alan Lindy 

Lindy Communities 

309 Old York Rd, #211 

Jenkintown, PA  19046 

 

Dear Carolyn and Alan, 

 

I hope this note finds you healthy and well. 

 

As a key stakeholder of Legacy Youth Tennis and Education, your consistent and 

impactful support is more critical now than ever. As you know, we had planned on 

hosting one of our biggest and best Annual LEGACY Benefits ever, honoring the 

legendary Billie Jean King and the Philadelphia Freedoms, however, things changed 

quickly due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

We made the difficult decision to cancel the Benefit. However, our important work with 

young people must continue, even during these financially challenging times. We 

created virtual learning and engagement for our participants. Honoring all state, local 

and USTA guidelines, we have opened our doors safely with mini tennis camps and Out of 

School Time programming at our Center and Community Tennis programming at 

neighborhood sites across Philadelphia. Currently, we are preparing for safe fall 

programming. 

 

To honor and recognize your generous sponsorship, we will: 

• Provide temporary Naming Rights at both the Garden Court and Hunting Park 

sites. Your banner will appear at the site and we invite you to visit before August 

21, 2020. Your banner will then be featured at our Center through the end of the 

December 2020. Your name will also appear on the participant shirts. 

• Feature your sponsorship on our website and social media beginning in 

September 2020 

• Feature your sponsorship on our on-line Auction, which will be held on August 23 

through August 29 

• Feature your sponsorship in a video which will be presented as a gift to you as well 

as broadcast to all our constituents at the end of the summer.  

 

Please join prominent businesses who have already fulfilled their sponsorship despite the 

pandemic. Please know that Lindy Communities’ $20,000 Grand Slam sponsorship will help 

to maintain the infrastructure needed to support the thousands of young people who 

seek out Legacy programming each year. Your investment continues to make a 

difference in the lives of many young people in Philadelphia, Chester, and Camden. We 

could not do this without you. 

 

I greatly appreciate your encouragement and patience. Again, thank you for your much-

needed support. 

 

With gratitude, 

  

Ron Nano 

President and CEO 

 


